
TO:  TCCP Parents/Families 
 
FROM: Lynn Kline 
 
RE:  DHS Regulation Update – Flu Vaccine Only 
 
DATE: March 20, 2019 
 
 
 
The Department of Human Services (DHS), the licensing agency, advised that in 

compliance with regulation § 3270.131 (d) (5); all children are required to receive 

the flu vaccine.  Therefore, we have listed two options below; please complete 
and return to the office. 
 

 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________ 
 
 
_____  YES, my child received the flu vaccine and I have/will provide  
  documentation to TCCP. 
 
 
______ NO, my child will not receive the flu vaccine for the reason of  
  exemption from immunization for religious belief or strong   
  personal objection equated to a religious belief.  
 
 
 
 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________ Date: ____________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________ Date: ____________ 
 


